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NEW	YORK,	NY:	
IF	YOUR	CAR	IS	OVER	3	YEARS	OLD,	WE	HOPE	YOU	KNOW	THIS	RIDICULOUSLY	EASY	TIP

The	attorney	representing	two	former	employees	of	Moff	&	Associates	on

Court	Street	responded	to	allegations	his	clients	did	anything	prohibited,	as

both	sides	pursue	a	civil	lawsuit	in	U.S.	Middle	District	Court.

“The	allegations	in	James	O.	Moff	III’s	complaint	are	false,”	said	Kevin

Galbraith,	principal	of	Galbraith	Law	Firm,	New	York,	New	York.

“We	will	ultimately	seek	dismissal	of	the	case,	once	all	the	evidence	has

been	received	by	the	court,”	he	said.

Amy	Baker	and	Tamara	Pavlov	received	professional	guidance	concerning

how	to	leave	Moff	&	Associates	without	taking	any	prohibited	client	or	firm



information	with	them,	according	to	Galbraith.

Moff,	a	financial	planner	and	retirement	specialist,	sued	the	ex-employees

alleging	they	provided	confidential	and	protected	information	to	a

competitor	for	their	own	financial	gain.

“There	were	no	employment	contracts,	let	alone	non-compete	or	non-

solicit	agreements	between	them	and	Moff	&	Associates,	and	they	have

always	handled	confidential	client	information	with	care	and	discretion,”

Galbraith	asserted.

Baker	and	Pavlov	put	their	careers	on	the	line	as	they	disassociated	from

Moff	&	Associates	as	a	result	of	Moff’s	“unethical	business	practices,”	which

will	soon	come	to	light	through	this	litigation	and	in	other	venues,

according	to	the	attorney.

“Going	forward,	they	will	reserve	further	comment	for	court	filing,”

Galbraith	said.


